
 

nVent HOFFMAN 
2100 Hoffman Way 
Anoka, MN 55303 USA 
Tel +1-763-421-2240 

nVent.com 

Dear Customer: 

This letter is to notify you that the Modular disconnect enclosure (AMOD, bulletin A34) line manufactured by 
nVent HOFFMAN will be discontinued as of December 31st, 2022. You have received this letter because our 
records indicate that you have purchased one of these enclosures in recent years. 

The Modular disconnect enclosure has served the market for years and we understand the value it has provided 
to the industry. However, nVent HOFFMAN’s current free-standing enclosure portfolio contains a wide selection of 
even better alternatives! 
 
Alternative Products:  

We have a selection of free-standing enclosures such as the Universal Free-Stand that would be excellent 
solutions to your current application. When you are ready to update your existing enclosure solution, we will help 
you select the correct conversion for your needs and application.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this phase-out may cause, but remain eager to meet your future enclosure 
requirements. Feel free to contact your local sales rep or our customer service team should you have any 
questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jason Prom 
Product Manager, HOFFMAN 


